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Issued on behalf of Port of Sheerness Ltd. the Statutory Harbour Authority for the River Medway and The Swale 
Telephone calls, VHF radio traffic, CCTV and radar traffic images may be recorded at the Peel Ports Group Port Control Centre. 

 
No. 07 – 2022 
 

The Swale – Queenborough Harbour (ATL) 

Temporary Reduction in Speed When Passing 

 

Notice is hereby given that: Due to recent work carried out on the Queenborough All 

Tide Landing (ATL) a problem currently exists with the connection between the two 

sections of the ATL resulting in unsafe movement caused by passing vessels. Until a 

permanent resolution is reached all vessels are requested to pass the ATL with caution 

and reduce speed and wash to a minimum. 

 

Queenborough ATL. Centred at Approx. position:  51 25.070 N – 000 44.185 E 

 

Admiralty Chart No’s 2572 & 3683 refer. 

 

 

 

Further information may be obtained from Queenborough Harbour on VHF Ch.8 or by 

contacting Medway VTS on VHF Channel 74 call sign “Medway VTS’ or direct via 

telephone on 0151 649 6148 / 6650. 

 
 
 
 
 
Marine Operations Department      5th January 2022 

Peel Ports London Medway  


